
 

 

ATTENTION RESIDENTIAL SUPPORT 
PROVIDERS 

RESIDENTIAL SUPPORT PROVIDERS-BED AVAILABILITY 

Due to the devastation caused by Hurricane Helene in the Western part of North 
Carolina, we are outreaching Residential Support Providers to gather information 
about bed availability.  This effort is to assist in relocating individuals who receive 
NC Medicaid benefits and are eligible for residential support services.  We are 
requesting a rapid response to this inquiry.    

If you are a residential provider, please complete the Residential Support Providers-
Bed Availability form.  

 

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address.  

   

 URGENT  NOTIFICATIONS  FOR  NETWORK  PROVIDERS  

 

 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/427d15fcf1004f8e82a483309240b950
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/427d15fcf1004f8e82a483309240b950
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw
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